
Update Project: August 2020 
 
During the project, we have collaborated with Misool Foundation and Indonesia Manta 
Project that are based in the Savu Sea area to collect the samples from three different 
locations, Nangalili, Solor, and Rote. Then we have contacted Mr Lumban, who has been 
working as a lecturer in Nusa Cendana University, to discuss the opportunity to give a 
workshop or webinar (under COVID-19 restriction) about “conservation elasmobranch 
statue and issue including Mobula mobular in Savu Sea”.  Also, we have been starting 
our lab processing with microsatellite technique; the lab process has been conducting in 
Biodiversitas Indonesia (BIONESIA) lab in Denpasar, Bali.  
 

 
Figure 1. A fisherman from Rote Island (Indonesia Manta Project Team’s) found Mobula 
mobular from bycatch. 



 
Figure 2. We process our sample to do microsatellite technique in BIONESIA lab.  
 


